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MEMORANDUM 

 

 

 

 

TO:  Jan Mason, Deputy City Clerk  

  City of Apache Junction 

  300 E. Idaho Road 

  Apache Jct., AZ. 85219 

 

FROM: John Suniga, Deputy Fire Marshal  

 

DATE:  May 18, 2017 

 

SUBJECT: Walgreens #4188, 55 W. Apache Trail, Apache Jct., AZ 

 

 

The Superstition Fire/Medical District has reviewed the application for an Acquisition of Control and 

Agent Change, Series 9 Liquor License regarding the facilities at 55 W. Apache Trail, (Walgreens 

#4188). We have recently completed an annual fire and life safety inspection with no major violations 

found. We therefore would recommend approval of this application. 

 

Thank you for your notification on this matter.  

 

If you have any further questions regarding this inspection, please feel free to contact my office at 982-

1299. Thank You. 

 

 

JOS 

 

ATTN:  Application 

 
 

 

 


